PRG latest Survey Results November 2012 
The November survey results are now available our priority was the appointment structure.
We are now planning our next annual survey and to ensure that we ask the right questions , we would like to know what you think should be our key priorites when it comes to looking at the services we provide to you and others in the practice.
Which of the following do you think we should focus on:
Customer care, Appointments, Reception, Online facilities.
